
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Headteacher Update 

 

It has been an exciting week across the school.  Year R have linked 

their writing to Mr Gumpy’s Motor Car and there was a lot of 

excitement when they went for a ride in his car!  This then inspired 

their sentence level work.   Year 1 / 2 have been on a traffic survey to 

count the number of different vehicles on Ringwood Road.  Year 3 / 

4 had their final Ukulele lesson and performed their outcome piece 

which can be viewed on their Google Classroom page.  Our Year 4 

children have started preparations for their Leaver’s Assembly which 

is taking place on Tuesday 2 - 3pm. 

 

We have our Transfer Day on Monday for children across the school.  

Please can children go straight to their new classroom at the start of 

the day and be picked up from here at the end of the day as well.  

Please feel free to pop into your child’s new classroom and say hello 

to their class teacher. 

 

At this time of the year we are now completing a review of the 

academic year and finalising our prioritise for the next academic year.  

I will write to you at the start of the next academic year to share 

further details about these. 

 

Wishing you all a super weekend. 

 

Healthy regards, 

 
Mr Graves 

'Where children are at the heart of everything we do' 

 
Some children from Year 1 and 2 taking part in their traffic survey 
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Friday 7th July 2023  
☎01202 822737 

✉ office@hillsidefirstschool.org  

https://www.hillsidefirstschool.org 

WEEKLY SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Little Owls – 94.4% 

Tawny Owls 1 – 94% 

Tawny Owls 2 – 92% 

Tawny Owls 3 – 99.3% 

Snowy Owls 1 – 98% 

Snowy Owls 2 – 95.4% 

Snowy Owls 3 – 91% 

 

Whole School 95% 

Target 

 
The school day begins at 

08:40 

Gates open at 08:30 

School finishes at 15:00 

Whole School Photo 

Friday14th July 

 
Please can all children wear their 

school uniform (even if this is there 

scheduled P.E. day) and bring their 

jumper or cardigan. 

Thank you for the extra donations for 

our Food bank. 

This is open  

07:45 – 17:45 Monday to Friday.    

  
 

https://www.hillsidefirstschool.org/


 
 

 

Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to the following children for being our latest Stars of the Week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Stars of the Week!  

 
 

   

 

 

 
    

LO 

Alfie 

 

 

LO 

Ryden 

 

 

TO2 

Lekan 

 

 

 

TO3 

Tio 

 

 

 

 

SO1 

Eleanor 

 

 

 

 

TO1 

Eliza 
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SO2 

David 

 

 

 

SO3 

Tyrin 

 

 

 

SO3 

Lake 
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Creative Club 

This week we took the children outside to create some Andy Goldsworthy inspired art work. 

 
Andy Goldsworthy is a British artist, photographer and environmentalist. He’s known for his use of natural materials and 

exploring themes like the passing of time. 

Throughout his life, he’s made artwork and sculptures from natural resources. He’s won several awards and is a prominent 

figure in the world of environmental art. Goldsworthy lives in Penpont, Scotland, and continues to make land art sculptures in 

the UK and other areas of the world. 

  

Here are their creations:   
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Available during the next academic year, during and after the school day: 
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